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August 2, 1984
JPN-84-53

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing

Subject: James A. FitZPatrick Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50-333
Correction to Response to Request
for Additional Information Regarding
Containment Vent and Purge Valves

References: 1. NRC letter, T. A. Ippolito to G. T. Berry, dated
July 18, 1980, " Containment Purging and venting
During Normal Operation."

2. PASNY letter, J. P. Bayne to T. A. Ippolito,
dated May 12, 1981 (JPN-81-3 4 ) , " Containment
Purging and Venting During Normal Operation."

Dear Sir:

In Reference 1, the NRC requested additional information
regarding containment purging and venting during normal
operation. The Authority responded to these questions via
Reference 2.

As a result of this request for additional information and
subsequent discussions with the NRC staff members, the
Authority initiated an in-depth study of these valves and their
operability during DBA conditions. Detailed information and
valve drawings were requested from the valve supplier, Fisher
Controls, Inc.
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The purpose of this letter is to inform you of an incortect
statement-contained in our response. Recently, the Authority
received.information from Fisher Controls that confirms that
the valves in question have off-set discs. Contrary to this
fact, the' Authority erroneously stated in Reference 2 (response
to. Question-4 on page 3) that these valves do not have off-set
discs.

Th'e information included in our May 12, 1981 response was the
best available at that time. We are further investigating this
issue with Fisher Controls.

- If.you-have any questions, please contact Mr. J. A. Gray, Jr.
of.my staff.

'

Very truly yours,

" u.
J. .B ne Q -
Xecutive Vice President

. Nuclear-Generation

- cc: . Office-of the Resident Inspector
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P.O. Box 136
Lycoming, New York 13093
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